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Region 1 
 
TRIBES 
Lummi Nation 
Nooksack Tribe 
Samish  Tribe 
Sauk-Suiattle Tribe 
Stillaguamish Tribe 
Swinomish Tribe 
Upper Skagit Tribe 
Tulalip Tribe 

LOCAL 
HEALTH 
Island County 
San Juan County 
Skagit County 
Snohomish County 
Whatcom County 

PARTNERS BY REGION  

Region 2 
 
TRIBES 
Hoh Tribe 
Jamestown S’Klallam Tribe 
Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe 
Makah Nation  
Port Gamble S’Klallam Tribe 
Quileute Nation 
Quinault Nation 
Suquamish Tribe  

LOCAL 
HEALTH 
Clallam County 

Kitsap County 
Jefferson County 
 

Region 3 
 
TRIBES 
Chehalis Tribe 
Cowlitz Tribe 
Nisqually Tribe 
Quinault Nation 
Shoalwater Bay Tribe 
Skokomish Tribe 
Squaxin Island Tribe 
 

LOCAL 
HEALTH 
Grays Harbor County 
Lewis County 
Mason County 
Pacific County 
Thurston County 

 

Project Objectives  

 Provide the opportunity for 22 tribes to participate in a regional MAA with tribes 

and LHJs in their region 

 Develop mutual aid agreements and operational plans that reflect lessons learned 

by the 7 tribes and 3 LHJs in Region 2 and region-specific requirements 

 Develop training materials and make available online 

 

 

MUTUAL AID AGREEMENTS 

SAVE LIVES AND PROPERTY 



Region 1 
 
MEETINGS 
February 22 
 
March 16 
 

PARTICIPATION 
Every tribe in the region 
has participated 
 
Every LHJ in the region has 
participated 
 

DOCUMENTS 
Process review of Opera-
tional Plan—on Version  3 
 
Agreement distributed to  
all partners’ legal counsel 
 
In-person tribal legal coun-
sel review 

ACTIVITIES COMPLETED 

Region 2 
 
MEETINGS 
February 15 
 
March 22 
 

PARTICIPATION 
6 of 7 tribes in the region 
have participated 
 
Every LHJ in the region has 
participated 
 

DOCUMENTS 
Process review of Operation-
al Plan—on Version  3 
 
Agreement distributed to  all 
partners’ legal counsel 

 

 

Region 3 
 
MEETINGS 
February 28 
 
March 28 
 

PARTICIPATION 
Every tribe in the region has 
participated 
 
Every LHJ in the region has 
participated 
 

DOCUMENTS 
Process review of Operation-
al Plan—on Version  3 
 
Agreement distributed to  all 
partners’ legal counsel 

 

 

NEXT STEPS 

MEETING 
April 20  
Skagit Valley Casino 
Concurrent Sessions: 
   Tabletop Exercise of  
      Mutual Aid Plan 
   Legal Counsel Breakout 
 
LEGAL REVIEW 
 
RESOLUTIONS  

MEETING 
April 26  
Jamestown Red Cedar Hall 

Finalize Mutual aid Plan  

Revisions 
    
 
 
 

ADOPTION 

MEETING 
April 27  
Chehalis Lucky Eagle Hotel 
Finalize Mutual aid Plan  
Revisions 
    
       
 
LEGAL REVIEW 
 
RESOLUTIONS 

TENTATIVE SIGNING CEREMONY WITH 
DOH SECRETARY, EARLY JUNE 


